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From: Pamela S Young /Staff/NSWPolice 
To: Michael Plotecki /Staff/NSWPolice%nswpolice; Michael Plotecki /Staff/NSWPoliceWonswpolice 
Subject: Re: 
Date: Wednesday, 15 April 2015 10:41:57 

Thanks Mick. I've had to 'go to the trenches' with the reaction of the executive, so your words are 
appreciated. 

Kind regards, 
Pam 

Sent from my 'Phone 

> On 15 Apr 2015, at 10:07, Michael Plotecki 

> Pam, 

> Congratulations on the Lateline story - well done 

> Mick 
> <0.106.gif> 

> wrote: 


